Dr. Thomas McGovern Memorial
Scholarship Fund

The Dr. Thomas McGovern Memorial Scholarship fund will provide aid in the form of scholarships to qualified
Fisher College students. The scholarship(s) will be awarded to candidates based on the qualities and attributes that
best embody the generous and compassionate spirit of Dr. Thomas McGovern, eighth President of Fisher College.

The selection process will consider the following criteria: demonstrated financial need and high school/college
academic achievement, with a preference given to students who wish to pursue an undergraduate degree in
Management (including all concentrations), Marketing, or Sport Management at Fisher College.

The funds will provide $2,500 scholarship(s) annually until the fund is depleted. The intent of the fund is to
distribute 1 to 3 scholarships annually to new and current Fisher College students, with the Scholarship Review
Committee retaining flexibility in determining both the amount of the awards and the number of awards given.
The scholarship is not renewable.

Application, Eligibility & Requirements:

» A Scholarship Review Committee, consisting of Elaine McGovern and members of the Fisher College faculty or
staff will review the applicants and grant awards annually, or as determined by the Committee. The first year of
disbursement will be the 2022-2023 academic year. The application deadline is May 1, 2022.

* Scholarship is based on need.

o Students must show academic achievement.

» Students must have the ability to enrich the Fisher College campus.
» Students must apply for financial aid by completing the FAFSA.

« A maximum 500-word essay answering the following “describe a prior life experience that either
demonstrates your character or helped you shape it” will be submitted by the student to the Scholarship
Review Committee.

For more information about this scholarship, please contact Amanda Matarese at the Office of Advancement
and Alumni Engagement at 617-236-8822 or amatarese @fisher.edu.



